

June 24, 2002

Richard McKenna City Clerk City of Richmond 6911 No. 3 Road Richmond, B.C. V6Y 2C1

Dear Richard

Re: Delegate request for City of Richmond

Please accept this letter as our request to attend and present at the June 24th, 2002 council meeting in the City of Richmond. Our presentation to council would include a 20-minute overview and update for the 2010 Olympic Winter Games and Paralympic Winter Games, followed by questions.

Should you need to contact me regarding our attendance or further information, I can be reached at 604-806-4097 or email at sam_thiara@winter2010.com.

Yours truly,

Sam (Ajit) Thiara Community Consultation Manager